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  Survey of Policies to Assure Mobile Device
Access to the Library Website Primary Research
Group,2014 The 100+ page study looks closely at
the measures taken by academic, public, and
special libraries to assure that mobile
devices–iPads, iPhones, Android devices, Kindles
and many others–can access the library website
easily and fluently. The report looks at the
development of new versions of websites
specifically designed for mobile access, at use of
various paid and open source services and product
for mobile device access, and at general library
policies designed to ease the experience of mobile
device users. The report presents highly detailed
data on the extent of library website traffic
accounted for by mobile devices, the impact on
library resource use of the deployment of mobile
friendly information products from vendors, and
much more. More than 60 libraries contributed
comprehensive data and insights to the report, and
data is broken out by size and type of library and
other useful criteria
  From Zero to Six Figures: Building a Profitable
Membership Website Shu Chen Hou, Are you looking
to build a profitable membership website that
generates six figures of passive income? Do you
want to provide value to your members while also
building a thriving business? If so, then our
ebook, From Zero to Six Figures: Building a
Profitable Membership Website, is the perfect
guide for you. In this comprehensive guide, we'll
show you the fundamental steps to building a
successful membership website that generates
passive income and provides value to your members.
We'll cover everything from understanding your
niche and creating valuable content to monetizing
your website, marketing your site, and scaling
your business to achieve long-term growth. You'll
learn how to create a membership program that
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resonates with your audience, price your
memberships, and process payments. We'll also
explore ways to market your website, optimize your
website for conversions, and create a sense of
community among your members. We'll discuss how to
track your website's performance using analytics
tools and how to scale your membership site to
achieve long-term growth. Whether you're just
starting out or you're looking to take your
membership site to the next level, our ebook will
provide you with the tools, strategies, and
mindset you need to succeed. By following the
steps outlined in this guide, you can build a
profitable membership website that generates six
figures of passive income and provides value to
your members. Don't wait any longer to start
building your own profitable membership website.
Order our ebook today and take the first step
towards building a successful and thriving
business!
  How To Make $2,000 A Month Online With No Formal
Training Brian Smith,2024-03-08 This book is a
comprehensive guide that teaches readers how to
generate a consistent income of $2,000 per month
through online ventures, even without any prior
formal training. It covers various strategies and
methods to achieve this goal, providing detailed
step-by-step instructions and practical advice.
The chapters are organized systematically,
starting with understanding the online market and
setting realistic goals. Readers will then learn
to identify their skills and interests, research
profitable niches, and create a digital product
that caters to their chosen niche. The book
emphasizes the importance of building an online
presence through websites, blogs, and social media
platforms, and offers insights on growing an email
list. The guide explores different ways to
monetize content, such as affiliate marketing,
launching digital courses, and incorporating ads
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and sponsorships. It also delves into freelancing
platforms, e-commerce and dropshipping, generating
passive income streams, and mastering search
engine optimization. The book further covers
leveraging online courses and workshops, creating
and selling digital art and crafts, managing an
online consulting business, maximizing social
media influencer opportunities, and implementing
digital marketing strategies. It concludes with
tips on scaling the online business through
outsourcing, expanding offerings, and investing in
growth. With its practical advice and
comprehensive coverage, this book is a valuable
resource for anyone seeking to earn a sustainable
income online without formal training.
  Presentation Zen Garr Reynolds,2009-04-15
FOREWORD BY GUY KAWASAKI Presentation designer and
internationally acclaimed communications expert
Garr Reynolds, creator of the most popular Web
site on presentation design and delivery on the
Net — presentationzen.com — shares his experience
in a provocative mix of illumination, inspiration,
education, and guidance that will change the way
you think about making presentations with
PowerPoint or Keynote. Presentation Zen challenges
the conventional wisdom of making slide
presentations in today’s world and encourages you
to think differently and more creatively about the
preparation, design, and delivery of your
presentations. Garr shares lessons and
perspectives that draw upon practical advice from
the fields of communication and business.
Combining solid principles of design with the
tenets of Zen simplicity, this book will help you
along the path to simpler, more effective
presentations.
  How To Get a Website Name and Install a
WordPress Blog In Minutes! Web of Life
Solutions,2014-04-02 Do you want to have your
Website up and running your blog in minutes? This
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concise, step-by-step and to-the-point guide shows
you how to register a Website name and install a
WordPress blog on it in minutes, with our Web
hosting company of choice! *FREE bonus: a $10
discount code with one of the biggest Web hosting
companies in the USA! It's like getting a month of
Web hosting free! Published by Web Of Life
Solutions
  PostSecret Frank Warren,2005-11-29 The project
that captured a nation's imagination. The
instructions were simple, but the results were
extraordinary. You are invited to anonymously
contribute a secret to a group art project. Your
secret can be a regret, fear, betrayal, desire,
confession, or childhood humiliation. Reveal
anything -- as long as it is true and you have
never shared it with anyone before. Be brief. Be
legible. Be creative. It all began with an idea
Frank Warren had for a community art project. He
began handing out postcards to strangers and
leaving them in public places -- asking people to
write down a secret they had never told anyone and
mail it to him, anonymously. The response was
overwhelming. The secrets were both provocative
and profound, and the cards themselves were works
of art -- carefully and creatively constructed by
hand. Addictively compelling, the cards reveal our
deepest fears, desires, regrets, and obsessions.
Frank calls them graphic haiku, beautiful,
elegant, and small in structure but powerfully
emotional. As Frank began posting the cards on his
website, PostSecret took on a life of its own,
becoming much more than a simple art project. It
has grown into a global phenomenon, exposing our
individual aspirations, fantasies, and frailties -
- our common humanity. Every day dozens of
postcards still make their way to Frank, with
postmarks from around the world, touching on every
aspect of human experience. This extraordinary
collection brings together the most powerful,
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personal, and beautifully intimate secrets Frank
Warren has received -- and brilliantly illuminates
that human emotions can be unique and universal at
the same time.
  Practical Web Design for Absolute Beginners
Adrian W. West,2016-11-17 Learn the fundamentals
of modern web design, rather than relying on CMS
programs, such as WordPress or Joomla!. You will
be introduced to the essentials of good design and
how to optimize for search engines. You will
discover how to register a domain name and migrate
a website to a remote host. Because you will have
built the web pages yourself, you will know
exactly how HTML and CSS work. You have will
complete control over your websites and their
maintenance. Practical Website Design for Absolute
Beginners centers around introducing small amounts
of new code in short practical chapters and
provides many website templates that can be easily
adapted for your own websites. Each chapter builds
on the templates created in the previous chapter.
You are provided with a practical project to
complete in most chapters, and taught to produce
practical web pages right from the start. In the
first chapter you will install and configure a
free text editor, then you will produce the
structure for your first web page. You will then
gradually learn to create more sophisticated and
increasingly practical web pages and websites. In
this book you will be encouraged by means of a
series of achievable goals, and you will be
rewarded by the knowledge that you are learning
something valuable and really worthwhile. You will
not have to plow through daunting chapters of
disembodied code theory because the code is
described and explained in context within each
project. Because each project is fully
illustrated, you will see clearly what you are
expected to achieve as you create each web page.
What You'll Learn Provides instructions for
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installing a text editor for producing HTML and
CSS Shows you step-by-step how to build and test
web pages and websites Teaches you how to ensure
that your websites are attractive and useful
Describes how to make the most effective use of
color and images Teaches you the essential
features of search engine optimization Shows you
how to migrate your website to a remote host Who
This Book Is For Practical Website Design for
Absolute Beginners is for people who want to begin
designing their own websites. It uses a highly
motivational, easily assimilated step-by-step
approach where you will start learning practical
skills from the very first chapter. The book is an
excellent choice for people who have computer
skills but would also like to learn HTML and CSS.
For readers who have little or no knowledge of
HTML and CSS, the book will teach enough to
complete all the projects in the book.
  Web Development with MongoDB and Node.js Jason
Krol,2014-09-25 This book is designed for
developers of any skill level that want to get up
and running using Node.js and MongoDB to build
full featured web applications. A basic
understanding of JavaScript and HTML is the only
requirement for this book.
  Agile Web Development with Rails 5.1 Sam
Ruby,David B. Copeland,Dave Thomas,2017-11-06
Learn Rails the way the Rails core team recommends
it, along with the tens of thousands of developers
who have used this broad, far-reaching tutorial
and reference. If you're new to Rails, you'll get
step-by-step guidance. If you're an experienced
developer, get the comprehensive, insider
information you need for the latest version of
Ruby on Rails. The new edition of this award-
winning classic is completely updated for Rails
5.1 and Ruby 2.4, with information on system
testing, Webpack, and advanced JavaScript. Ruby on
Rails helps you produce high-quality, beautiful-
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looking web applications quickly---you concentrate
on creating the application, and Rails takes care
of the details. Rails 5.1 brings many
improvements, and this edition is updated to cover
the new features and changes in best practices. We
start with a step-by-step walkthrough of building
a real application, and in-depth chapters look at
the built-in Rails features. Follow along with an
extended tutorial as you write a web-based store
application. Eliminate tedious configuration and
housekeeping; seamlessly incorporate Ajax and
JavaScript; send emails and manage background jobs
with ActiveJob; build real-time features using
WebSockets and ActionCable. Test your applications
as you write them using the built-in unit,
integration, and system testing frameworks;
internationalize your applications; and deploy
your applications easily and securely. New in this
edition is support for Webpack and advanced
JavaScript, as well as Rails' new browser-based
system testing. Rails 1.0 was released in December
2005. This book was there from the start, and
didn't just evolve alongside Rails, it evolved
with Rails. It has been developed in consultation
with the Rails core team. In fact, Rails itself is
tested against the code in this book. What You
Need: All you need is a Windows, Mac OS X, or
Linux machine to do development on. This book will
take you through the steps to install Rails and
its dependencies. If you aren't familiar with the
Ruby programming language, this book contains a
chapter that covers the basics necessary to
understand the material in the book.
  The Freedom to Read American Library
Association,1953
  Dropshipping 101: How to Start Your Own Online
Store Without Inventory Shu Chen Hou, Dropshipping
is a popular business model that allows
entrepreneurs to enter the market without taking
on the high risks and high costs of traditional
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retail. Dropshipping is a way for businesses to
sell products online, without having to hold
inventory. Suppliers ship directly to customers.
This guide will cover everything you need to know
about dropshipping. From choosing a niche, finding
suppliers, building a website, and marketing your
products. To help you build a sustainable and
strong business, we'll discuss common mistakes and
tips to succeed in dropshipping. This guide is for
everyone, no matter if you are just starting or
looking to expand your dropshipping business.
Let's get started and let's explore the world
dropshipping together.
  Online Resources for Senior Citizens Charles C.
Sharpe,2003-01-01 THIS BOOK FACILITATES AND
EXPANDS INTERNET ACCESS BY SENIORS, ASSISTS THEM
IN FINDING THE INFORMATION THEY NEED, AND
CONTRIBUTES TO THEIR KNOWLEDGE OF THE AGING
PROCESS BY PROVIDING A LIST OF ONLINE RESOURCES OF
PARTICULAR INTEREST TO THEM.
  Oxford Handbook of Online Intermediary Liability
Giancarlo Frosio,2020 This book provides a
comprehensive, authoritative, and state-of-the-art
discussion of fundamental legal issues in
intermediary liability online, while also
describing advancement in intermediary liability
theory and identifying recent policy trends.
  Search Engine Optimization (SEO) Samuel
Blankson,2008 This book shows you how to increase
your web popularity, page rank, website visitor
retention and internet sales through building
backlinks, using link exchanges, search engine
submissions, directory manual submissions, social
media (i.e. RSS, forums, groups, blogging,
vlogging, photoblogging, social networking sites
(Facebook, MySpace etc), paid inclusion, pay-per-
click, paid submissions, banner advertising,
banner exchanges, news and PR article submissions,
podcasting, doorway pages, referrals, affiliate
networks and affiliation, eCourses, eBooks,
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foreign language search engines, free and low cost
advertising websites, conventional marketing
methods (such as, billboards, building wrapping,
inflatables, vehicle wrapping, aerial banners,
posters, radio and television), campaign
monitoring, SEO campaign fine-tuning and more.
  The Data Webhouse Toolkit Ralph Kimball,Richard
Merz,2000-02-03 Ralph's latest book ushers in the
second wave of the Internet. . . . Bottom line,
this book provides the insight to help companies
combine Internet-based business intelligence with
the bounty of customer data generated from the
internet.--William Schmarzo, Director World Wide
Solutions, Sales, and Marketing,IBM NUMA-Q.
Receiving over 100 million hits a day, the most
popular commercial Websites have an excellent
opportunity to collect valuable customer data that
can help create better service and improve sales.
Companies can use this information to determine
buying habits, provide customers with
recommendations on new products, and much more.
Unfortunately, many companies fail to take full
advantage of this deluge of information because
they lack the necessary resources to effectively
analyze it. In this groundbreaking guide, data
warehousing's bestselling author, Ralph Kimball,
introduces readers to the Data Webhouse--the
marriage of the data warehouse and the Web. If
designed and deployed correctly, the Webhouse can
become the linchpin of the modern, customer-
focused company, providing competitive information
essential to managers and strategic decision
makers. In this book, Dr. Kimball explains the key
elements of the Webhouse and provides detailed
guidelines for designing, building, and managing
the Webhouse. The results are a business better
positioned to stay healthy and competitive. In
this book, you'll learn methods for: - Tracking
Website user actions - Determining whether a
customer is about to switch to a competitor -
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Determining whether a particular Web ad is working
- Capturing data points about customer behavior -
Designing the Website to support Webhousing -
Building clickstream datamarts - Designing the
Webhouse user interface - Managing and scaling the
Webhouse The companion Website at
www.wiley.com/compbooks/kimball provides updates
on Webhouse technologies and techniques, as well
as links to related sites and resources.
  Casting Light on the Dark Web Matthew
Beckstrom,Brady Lund,2019-09-05 This book is an
easy-to-read and comprehensive guide to
understanding how the Dark Web works and why you
should be using it! Readers are led on a tour from
how to download the platform for personal or
public use, to how it can best be utilized for
finding information. This guide busts myths and
informs readers, remaining jargon-free.
  Starting an Online Business All-in-One For
Dummies Joel Elad,Shannon Belew,2020-03-05 The
tools you need to follow your dream of starting
and running an online business! With the right
knowledge and resources, you can take action to
start the online business you’ve been dreaming of.
This comprehensive guide provides tips and tricks
for turning your dream into a reality. The sixth
edition of Starting an Online Business: All-in-One
For Dummieswill teach you the basics and beyond.
It will prepare you to set up your business
website, offer your products in an online store,
and keep accurate books. The authors help you
navigate the primary legal, accounting, and
security challenges related to running an online
business. Fund your business for success and
future growth Use SEO strategically to drive
traffic to a well-designed site Market your
business effectively as an entrepreneur Stand out,
build customer relationships, and sell on social
media Keep up with ecommerce trends to stay a step
ahead With some guidance, you can find your market
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niche, create a business plan, and decide on a
revenue model. Then, it’s time to set up shop!
Starting an Online Business can help bring your
dream of an online business to life and guide you
on the road to success.
  Web Component Development with Zope 3 Philipp
Weitershausen,2007-01-25 The concepts of Zope 3
and its component architecture are explained
thoroughly, continually accompanied by a demo
application. Special sections for Zope 2
developers cover the basic differences to the
predecessor.
  R for Data Science Hadley Wickham,Garrett
Grolemund,2016-12-12 Learn how to use R to turn
raw data into insight, knowledge, and
understanding. This book introduces you to R,
RStudio, and the tidyverse, a collection of R
packages designed to work together to make data
science fast, fluent, and fun. Suitable for
readers with no previous programming experience, R
for Data Science is designed to get you doing data
science as quickly as possible. Authors Hadley
Wickham and Garrett Grolemund guide you through
the steps of importing, wrangling, exploring, and
modeling your data and communicating the results.
You'll get a complete, big-picture understanding
of the data science cycle, along with basic tools
you need to manage the details. Each section of
the book is paired with exercises to help you
practice what you've learned along the way. You'll
learn how to: Wrangle—transform your datasets into
a form convenient for analysis Program—learn
powerful R tools for solving data problems with
greater clarity and ease Explore—examine your
data, generate hypotheses, and quickly test them
Model—provide a low-dimensional summary that
captures true signals in your dataset
Communicate—learn R Markdown for integrating
prose, code, and results
  Introducing Liberation Theology Leonardo Boff,
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Website To Book Review: Unveiling the Magic of
Language

In an electronic era where connections and
knowledge reign supreme, the enchanting power of
language has be much more apparent than ever. Its
power to stir emotions, provoke thought, and
instigate transformation is truly remarkable. This
extraordinary book, aptly titled "Website To ,"
compiled by a very acclaimed author, immerses
readers in a captivating exploration of the
significance of language and its profound impact
on our existence. Throughout this critique, we
shall delve into the book is central themes,
evaluate its unique writing style, and assess its
overall influence on its readership.
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Southern New
England, NSW by
PJ Smailes ·
1965 · Cited by
19 — In
southern New
England, as
elsewhere in
south-eastern
Australia,
settlement was
primi- tive and
rudimentary in
the earliest
years of
colonization:
many ' ... The
Evolution of an
Australian
Rural
Settlement
Pattern The
Evolution of an
Australian
Rural
Settlement
Pattern:
Southern New
England,
N.S.W..
Authors, P. J.
Smailes, J. K.
Molyneux.
Edition,
reprint.
Publisher ...
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of an
Australian
Rural
Settlement
Pattern THIS
PAPER is
concerned with
the evolution
of a rural
settlement
pattern in a
relatively
recently
settled area of
eastern
Australia:
namely, the
southern ...
(PDF) The
Evolution of an
Australian
Rural
Settlement
Pattern TL;DR:
In this paper,
the Southern
New England
region of New
South Wales has
been studied,
and four major
periods of
settlement are
distinguished:
1832 to ...
2023-05-03 1/2
the evolution
of an
australian
rural

settlement ...
May 3, 2023 —
Eventually, the
evolution of an
australian
rural
settlement
pattern
southern new
england will
very discover a
supplementary
experience
and ... Reading
free The
evolution of an
australian
rural
settlement ...
Yeah, reviewing
a ebook the
evolution of an
australian
rural
settlement
pattern
southern new
england could
build up your
near contacts
listings.
Settlement
patterns -
Australia
Australia has
not yielded
readily to
development by
Europeans. Even
on the

relatively
favoured
eastern
periphery, the
first European
settlers were
perplexed
by ... A New
Spatial
Criteria Method
to Delimit
Rural
Settlements ...
by V Barbosa ·
2022 · Cited by
4 — The
evolution of an
Australian
rural
settlement
pattern:
Southern New
England, NSW.
Trans. Inst.
Br. Geogr.
1965, 36,
31–54. [Google
Scholar]
[CrossRef] ...
Geospatial
characterizatio
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... by Y Liu ·
2022 · Cited by
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focused on the
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distribution of
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traditional
villages or
small-scale
rural
settlements at
local scale,
e.g., at
county ... The
Premarital
Counseling
Handbook by
Wright, H.
Norman Very
helpful
resource for
counseling
couples.
Provides down
to earth
prospective for
ministering to
couples and
their extended
family as they
prepare for ...
The Premarital
Counseling
Handbook |
Christian Books
Since its
introduction in
1977 as
Premarital
Counseling,
this book has
been used by
thousands of
churches
throughout the
country as both

a guide and
reference ...
Premarital
Counseling
Handbook |
Cokesbury Since
its
introduction in
1977 as
Premarital
Counseling,
this book has
been used by
thousands of
churches
throughout the
country as both
a guide and
reference ...
The Premarital
Counseling
Handbook -
Norman Wright
Writing for
both pastors
and other
premarital
counselors, H.
Norman Wright
sets you at
ease about the
counseling
process, even
if you've had
only
limited ... The
Premarital
Counseling
Handbook –
Scripture Truth

Since its
introduction in
1977 as
Premarital
Counseling,
this book has
been used by
literally
thousands of
churches
throughout the
country as both
a guide and ...
The Premarital
Counseling
Handbook: H.
Norman Wright
Since its
introduction in
1977 as
Premarital
Counseling,
this book has
been used by
thousands of
churches
throughout the
country as both
a guide and
reference ...
The Premarital
Counseling
Handbook –
Biblestore.com
Since its
introduction in
1977 as
Premarital
Counseling,
this book has
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been used by
thousands of
churches
throughout the
country as both
a guide and
reference ...
The Premarital
Counseling
Handbook:
Wright, Norman
Wright
encourages
pastors to take
very seriously
the premarital
counseling
process and
shows them
step-by-step
how to conduct
counseling
sessions that
will ... The
Premarital
Counseling
Handbook The
Premarital
Counseling
Handbook.
$24.99 Contact
store for
availability!
... In any
endeavor,
dreams and
goals not
backed by
concrete plans
and

preparations
can ... The
Premarital
Counseling
Handbook -
Heaven & Earth
Non-Fiction /
Self Help /
Recovery , Love
& Marriage. The
Premarital
Counseling
Handbook. H.
Norman Wright.
The Premarital
Counseling
Handbook.
$24.99. Add
To ...
Discovering Our
Past: A History
of the United
States-Early
... Teacher
answer key to
the Reading
Essentials &
Study Guide.
This
supplemental,
print guided-
reading
workbook is
written at 2-3
grades below
the Student ...
Discovering Our
Past: A History
of the United
States, Early

... Reading
Essentials and
Study Guide:
This
supplemental,
print guided-
reading
workbook is
written at 2-3
grades below
the Student
Edition.
Reading
Essentials and
Study Guide
Answer Key ...
Reading
Essentials and
Study Guide
Answer Key
(Discovering
our Past: A
History of the
United States
Early Years).
5.0 5.0 out of
5 stars 2
Reviews.
Discovering Our
Past: A History
of the United
States, Early
... Our
resource for
Discovering Our
Past: A History
of the United
States, Early
Years includes
answers to
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chapter
exercises, as
well as
detailed
information
to ... Reading
Essentials and
Study Guide
Answer Key ...
You can buy the
Reading
Essentials and
Study Guide
Answer Key
(Discovering
our Past: A
History of the
United States
Early Years)
book at one of
20+ online ...
Reading
Essentials and
Study Guide
Answer Key ...
Reading
Essentials and
Study Guide
Answer Key
(Discovering
our Past: A
History of the
United States
Early Years).
4.4 Rate this
book. ISBN-13:
9780076596911.
Discovering Our
Past: A History
of the United

States-Early
... Discovering
Our Past: A
History of the
United States-
Early Years,
Reading
Essentials and
Study Guide,
Student
Workbook. 1st
Edition.
0076596907 ·
9780076596904.
United States
History Guided
Reading
Workbook Answer
Key HMH Social
Studies: United
States History
Guided Reading
Workbook Answer
Key · Grade:
6-8 · Material
Type: Teacher
Materials ·
Format:
Softcover, 48
Pages ...
Reading
Essentials and
Study Guide
Answer Key ...
Reading
Essentials and
Study Guide
Answer Key
(Discovering
our Past: A

History of the
United States
Early Years) -
Softcover ;
Published by
McGraw-Hill
(1862).
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